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Dear PUC Commissioners:

| am against the construction of the Keystone XL pipeline. | won’t bore you with all the reasons which | am sure
you are weighing. Just note — my social network, those people | know well, are against the construction of this pipeline.
| wish you well in your deliberation — tough decision.
Mark Sanderson

Sioux Falls, SD 57104





